
From: Pat Anderson [mailto:pata4729@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 3:11 PM 
To: ledell.zellers@gmail.com 
Subject: Stormwater Ordinance 
 
Dear Ledell Zellers, 
 
I am a resident of Madison and recently received notice of the proposed updates in the stormwater 
ordinance.  I am in strong support of the changes proposed by City Engineering staff.  I believe that 
these changes in the city’s building guidelines will promote wiser water usage and generally contribute 
to a more resilient climate. 
 
I am a member of 350 Madison’s Community Climate Solutions Team.  Your attention to this request is 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
Pat Anderson 
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